
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

LAMPERT CIGARS takes over its U.S. distribution 

LAMPERT CIGARS revamps its U.S. distribution. 

Commencing on November 1st, 2023, LAMPERT CIGARS takes over its U.S. distribution. 

As part of this transition, the company has appointed Andrew Rock as the U.S. Sales 

Director, effective the same date. Andrew will directly report to Dr. Stefan Lampert, 

the founder of LAMPERT CIGARS. 

Furthermore, LAMPERT CIGARS will establish a network of brokers in numerous states, 

complemented by an in-house team of dedicated sales representatives. These strategic 

measures are designed to enhance the company's ability to cater to the needs of the 

U.S. market effectively. 

U.S. based retailers and customers can reach out to usa@lampertcigars.com  

Connect with LAMPERT CIGARS 

Website l Instagram  

t: +1 305 600 5962     |     e: info@lampertcigars.com     |     w: www.lampertinternational.com 
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